Postponement of Enrollment of New Entrants for the Academic Year
2018/2019 Faculty of Engineering, South Eastern University of Sri Lanka

Student Enrollment and Orientation Programme scheduled to be held on 30t December 2019
for the Students selected for the Academic Year 2018/2019 to follow the courses of study in
Engineering at the Faculty of Engineering, South Eastern University of Sri Lanka has been

postponed due to inclement weather prevailing in the country. The new date will be notified in

due course.
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